
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Please see below information, that we have received from ParentPay in regard to a fraudulent app 
that has been circulating. Safety is a priority for us here at Banwell and so please stay vigilant and do 
not download the below app.  
 
ParentPay does not have an app in any of the app stores. 
  
  

 

We have been alerted to a fraudulent app in the Apple App Store that mimics ParentPay branding.   

 

 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/0-0YCN7GZuVgN78HRsrtykROQ?domain=cjvxk04.na1.hubspotlinks.com

